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To:
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W.L. Donald <bldrforu@yahoo.com>
Wednesday, March 17, 2010 10:16 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
New regulation changes

Dear Sir:

I am just begining to learn of currency trading. I would not be able to trade based on the new
margin requirement of 10 to 1. This will stagnate the small investor.Please do not change this
requirement. W.L. Donald


